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This is an absolute detrimental thing to do to this state after we are in such a crisis 

right now. 

No new business has been brought into Oregon since Intel. And that was their 

decision. Nobody went out and saw it after them. 

Businesses are leaving left and right from the state meanwhile, we’re concerned 

ourselves with drag shows. 

Stop this madness! 


